
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 30th of June 2023 
 
 

St Edward’s College Uniform Expectations – a reminder before Term Three 
 
Dear students and families, 
 
As we move into the holidays and prepare for Term Three, we would like to remind boys of some 
important requirements when it comes to formal school uniform. Moreover, we’d like to thank the 
students who always present themselves immaculately, both in school and travelling to and from the 
College. 
 
Below are some key uniform requirements, in accordance with our College Uniform Policy: 
 

- In Terms Two and Three, ties and blazers must be worn each day (excluding Friday sport for 
Years 7-10). This includes to and from school, in morning homeroom and assemblies. 

- Students must have the correct leather shoes to accompany their school uniform with the correct 
socks (see above link for any clarification). With their sports uniform, skate shoes such as Vans 
and Converse are not permitted. 

- To keep warm, students should use the grey school jumper and their blazer. Long sleeve white 
school shirts can be requested at the uniform shop and plain white t-shirts or singlets underneath 
the school shirt can add another layer. Students are not to wear hoodies and school tracksuit 
tops with the school uniform. This includes as they travel to and from school. 

As Term Three commences, the College will be reminding students of uniform expectations with the 
following process: 
 
Students with incorrect uniform will need to collect an orange slip from Pastoral Care at the start of the 
day. Those with a valid reason should have a note or email from parents/carers. Boys without will 
have their name recorded with a ‘three-strikes’ rule (in a term or ten-week period). Three occurrences 
without valid reason will result in a Thursday detention. Likewise, any student out of uniform who has 
not collected an orange slip at the end of the day will receive a detention. 
 
We value excellent presentation at St Edward’s; and we encourage our young men to wear their 
uniform with pride. If there are any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or your 
Pastoral Leader. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Keith Mills 
 
Director of Pastoral Care 
 


